LCHIP

Land & Community Heritage
Investment Program

March 15, 2016

Armand Verville

Town of Allenstown

1 Verville Lane
Alienstown, NH 03275

Dear Armand,

Enclosed is an incentive payment to recognize that you have carried out and reported appropriate and
timely stewardship and monitoring for your organization’s LCHIP-assisted property for 2015. The
payment is for the Allenstown Meetinghouse project.

LCHIP's Monitoring Endowment fund was created to support long term stewardship of the resources
protected with assistance from LCHIP. Annual incentive payments are based on income available from
the endowment, the number of projects receiving funds in the year and a variety of resource-based
factors. Because the amount available to support these incentive payments varies from year to year,
we suggest that you do not include a specific payment from this source as part of your organization’s
annual budget.

The Allenstown Meetinghouse LCHIP Stewardship Agreement will expire on May 13, 2016. Remember
that you will need to submit a completed 2016 monitoring report no later than the end of December
2016 to fulfill your legal agreement with LCHIP and to qualify for an incentive payment next year. Many
recipients find that summer and fall are good times to complete the required monitoring. The current
monitoring report form is available on the LCHIP website, www.Ichip.org. Please note that 2016 will be
the last year you are required to turn in an annual monitoring report to LCHIP.

Thank you for your responsible care of this very special property. Please contact us if you have any
guestions.

Sincerely,
Dyt T~

Dijit Taylor
Executive Director
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